
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Marcia Golden, NDPW Chair 
Date:  13 July, 2022 
Subject: End of Year Report 
 
 
The National Disability Professionals Week celebration of Through It All, NADE Stands 
Tall was scheduled for June 20-24, 2022. The committee would like to congratulate 
THADE for submitting the winning theme.  
 
The committee was excited to receive submissions from several Chapters sharing how 
they celebrated. The committee had a tough decision to make when deciding on first and 
second place chapters. In second place, winning $15 is Nevada Chapter. The first place 
Chapter receiving $25 is THADE (NC).  
 
Finally, I would like to thank my committee members Ebony Grissett, Keith 
Hearnsberger, and Elizabeth Prater for all their hard work this year. I would also like to 
thank the President for the opportunity to serve NADE in the capacity.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Marcia Golden 
Committee Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


